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I very strongly oppose vaccine mandates on children, especially given that this is an experimental drug with very 
little testing. I don’t care if the FDA approves this soon or not. A typical approval from the FDA takes 5 to 10 years 
not 1 year. Also I would note that the vaccine has proven to be relatively ineffective against the new variants and not 
greatly effective against the original strain. This is still America where we have the Constitution, and the 
Constitution does not allow for any person or government to force a person to take a drug regardless of whether it 
has been approved by the FDA or not.  You have no right to force this upon our children, especially given that we 
have no idea about long term affects of this experimental vaccine. 

Sent from my iPhone 


